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N O T I C E


The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to the permanent missions and, on behalf of the Chair of the Joint Working Group of the Permanent Council and CEPCIDI on Existing Mechanisms for Disaster Prevention and Response and Humanitarian Assistance, wishes to inform them than an informal meeting of the Joint Working Group has been scheduled for Friday, November 11, 2011, at 10:00 a.m. in the Dr. José Gustavo Guerrero Room., to address the comments of the delegations to the Proposed General Framework for the Draft “Inter-American Plan for Disaster Prevention and Response and the Coordination of Humanitarian Assistance” which will be formally considered on November 28th and 29th.

The documents for the meeting are attached in the following links:

Draft Work Plan (GTC/DAH-13/11 rev. 1)

Proposed General Framework for the Draft “Inter-American Plan for Disaster Prevention and Response and the Coordination of Humanitarian Assistance” (GTC/DAH-14/11)
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